Kate Halsall

From:

Sent: Wednesday 23 December 2015 22:53 :

To: Licensing Policy ' @
Subject: William Cobbett Ltd 4 Bridge Square, Farnham

We wish to object to the application to extend opening hours by 30 minutes Friday and Saturday
nights bringing last orders to 1 am.

The Wiliiam Cobbett is located in a residential area, currently with last orders at 12 30am.
considerable disturbance occurs about 30mins later at 1am on Fridays and Saturdays.

This includes loud shouting, swearing with groups of individuals arguing; drunken individuals
walking in the road resulting in cars hooting.

The following morning one usually finds the open front garden has been used as.a urinal.

Having gone to bed at a reasonable hour we are then kept awake for over an hour.

It is unreasonable to expect The Wiiliam Cobbett to again further extend their openlng hours
when they have no ability to control their customers once they leave the premises into a quiet

residential area.




Kate Halsal}

From:

Sent: Thursday 24 December 2015 15:56
To: Licensing Policy
Subject: Application by William Cobbett Ltd for Variation of Opening Times

(2

I noticed the application by the William Cobbett Pub in Farnham for a Variation in timings to an existing
premise licence to extend opening hours by 30 mins on a Friday and Saturday.

We live at opposite the pub and are constanﬂy woken in the evenings when the pub shuts
“through people shoutmg, fighting and on the odd occassion being sick in the street outside our house. We

have also spoken regularly with the Environmental Health team at Waverley with respect.io excessive music

noise from music from the pub. We were recently provided with recording equipment to measure the noise

levels.

T am opposed to any extension of licence to make the situation worse for my family in the evenings and I am

aware of other residents of Bridge Square who will also be writing to you on this subject. One in particular
is " _ who lives at She is now infirmed in her home and is disturbed by the

noise at the weekends. She has asked that I include her opposition to the extension as part of this email.

Regards




